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From: Nestor Carlsen - Devereux 
Sent: 30 December 2022 19:07
To: Planning Policy

Dear Sirs,  
 
I am write in respect of new plans to develop further housing in Lympstone and its surrounding area. I have lived in Lympstone 
for over 10 years. 
 
These plans are repugnant, and will do great harm to the village. They are not sustainable. I do not dismiss the necessity for 
affordable housing, but Lympstone is simply not the place to build it; particularly when there are so many avenues to build in 
Exmouth, Exeter, Sidmouth and so on.  
 
For what it's worth, I am a Conservative Party voter, and have previously stood for them in local elections in Scotland. I will 
never vote for the Conservative Party again if these plans go ahead.  
 
I repeat - these plans are repugnant and unsustainable.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nestor Carlsen - Devereux  


